Thank you for your generous donation to our
19th Annual Conference "Full Speed Ahead:
The Library Superhero.”

Your support is greatly appreciated.

The staff at
NLLS



“Excellence by choice - not by chance!”

Thursday, September 15, 2011

Dear Mr. Steve Upham,

Thank you once again for your generous donation towards our playground equipment. The equipment
has been purchased and received, however, as a result of the fortunate circumstances surrounding the
renovation of Racette School, we have decided against installing the equipment at this time. We are
eager to show off the new equipment in conjunction with the completion of the modernization at
Racette. Once again, thanks for your generosity.

imN
Andrea Austin

Coordinator of Student Supports/Assistant Principal
Racette Junior High School

4901 - 47 Street
5t. Paul, Alberta TOA 3A3
Phone: 780-645-3571 Fax: 780-645-2496
www.racelteschool,ca



